Selectmen's Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
10/5/20

A true record is recorded

Present were:

Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis

Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

Talked with Road Commissioner (Jr.) regarding the regular door going into the Salt Shed. He had asked if we could get someone to look at it, all rusted and coming out of the door frame. Deb informed Jr., that she had contacted Lance Skelton to come over and assess the door situation. Lance Skelton came into the meeting and discussed the issue with the door and that the frame and door would have to be replaced. Lance mentioned putting a fiberglass door opening inward to replace existing door. Lance is gong to get prices for the job and get back to us.

The Fire Chief, Tom told the Selectman that he needed to replace the hoses, and how the week before how 300 feet of the hose failed. He also mentioned that for the upcoming budget he is putting in a request for an ATV with tracks for wintertime for rescuing incidents in the woods for the snowmobiling season and the ATV season. Currently, they do not have any source of rescuing people unless using their personal trucks and that doesn't always work well. He anticipates the ATV costing approximately \$30,000., he would like to use the Women's Auxiliary funds for the purchase.